TCCCNA
99Campbell Ave.
Wiiliston Park NY 11596

..cember' 20,2018

Dear Lim Sek-icﬂ'lg,

Peng-an to TCCCNA feflowshipl

Thank you for the news from 2018 and the update on former
missionaries to Taiwan. Since your letter, you may have heard
about the passing of Dr. Sam Noordhof earlier this month.
It is sobering for me to realize that some of my former
contemporaries are moving on to their heavenly homes!

Once again I am humbled by your generosity in a check of grati-
tude for which I am not worthy. I think we missionaries are the
grateful ones for the opportunity to serve the Taiwan Presby-
terian church wherever we were assigned, and 1o be welcomed
so warmly by devout Christians of another culture. My family

of three children all have such fond memories of living in Tai-
chung and at Tunghai University. Thank you so very muchl

I, oo, am very concerned about the political environment both
in this country and around the world. We see clearly that a
change in regime or administration can produce unwanted
changes. The Church must speak out for justice and righteous-
ness for good to triumph over evil. T will pray alse for Taiwan
and the Taiwanese people as well as for the empowerment

of the Church around the world.

It has been 6 years since my husband (Si Ka-ni Bok-su) died. T
have been active in the church involved in prayer groups, a
weicome center, and a group for single women. I also mentor

a girl for Kids Hope, working with at risk children. T am blessed
with good health thus far, and very gratefull
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